
 

Eisenhower Statue Update 
 
 
OFPM contracted with Peterson Monuments of Abilene, KS. on March 20, 2018. Contract includes 
engraved granite pedestal “Dwight D. Eisenhower” with delivery and installation of both the pedestal and 
statue on the state house grounds in mid-October 2018. 
 
 

 
 
Kansas Department of Administration contracted with Jim Brothers Sculpture Studio, Inc of Lawrence, 
KS. on April 6, 2018 with project completion and delivery scheduled on or before October 12, 2018.  
 
As of last week the studio confirmed they were preparing last wax pattern for casting and they were on 
schedule for October delivery. 
 
Public event for unveiling and dedication of this statue is being coordinated at this time and 
announcement of date and time will be coming soon. 
 

Design and profile of granite pedestal were 
approved by OFPM and single line engraving of text 
with 2.5” letters was selected to be consistent with 
other monuments on the statehouse grounds.  
 
Concrete footing and base are already in place. 


